
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          11th January 2017 

Dear Parents, 

As has become customary at the Junior School, we will be marking Chinese New Year by 
holding a Chinese Cultural Week from 16th – 20th January. Each year group will take 
part in different exciting activities, which will include cookery, calligraphy writing, 
Shadow Puppets and Chinese song and folk dance. We will be welcoming Chinese 
instructors from the Essex Jiangsu centre to lead on most of these activities. 

As we see this as a fantastic opportunity to broaden the pupils’ horizons and to expand 
their cultural awareness, the majority of the costs of the activities will be met by the 
school. However, we would appreciate a voluntary £1 contribution per child from 
parents to help ensure that we are able to continue providing such opportunities and 
this has been added to ParentPay. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr M Smart 
Modern Foreign Languages Subject Leader 
 

 

Barnes Farm Junior School   

Henniker Gate, Chelmer Village,    
Essex CM2 6QH   
  
Head Teacher: Mr R McTaggart      

Tel:  01245 467973          

Fax: 01245 461947 

 

       
  
E-mail    : admin@barnesfarm-jun.essex.sch.uk 

 

 
Website:        www.barnesfarmjuniors.co.uk 

  

  

http://www.barnesfarmjuniors.co.uk/

